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Comments: Hi, I just want to say that I think this policy goes against everything the USFS stands for. Climbers

are some of the best stewards for national park preservation and this policy only hinders their ability to give back

to the parks. National parks are meant to be enjoyed. Climbers have been climbing safely for decades albeit, the

occasional accident from extremists free soloers or those who are ignorant of their safety and knowledge. 99.9%

of climbers are already inspecting bolts every time they approach them. Save the USFS staff from having to do

this monotonous job with their lacking numbers to get it done.


